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 Project Update 
Thursday January 29, 2015 

 

Lillooet River FSR closed 

 due to debris slide at KM 6 

 The prime road use permit holder 

(Squamish Mills) will be on site to assess 

the status of the road today.  Repairs 

and maintenance to be determined. 

 Date of re-opening unknown 

 

 


